
 

  

 

 

Temporary Closure: North Thornhill Community Centre and  
 Pleasant Ridge Library  

 
Effective: Monday, July 28 and Tuesday, July 29 

 
The North Thornhill Community Centre and Pleasant Ridge Library (300 Pleasant 
Ridge Ave.) will be closed on Monday, July 28 and Tuesday, July 29 while 
essential electrical work is completed – amenities inside and outside of the 
community centre will be impacted. The facility is expected to reopen on 
Wednesday, July 30.  
 
During this time, all indoor and outdoor programming will be paused. Impacted 
patrons have been notified. 
 
Questions about this closure can be directed to Service Vaughan at 905-832-2281. 
After hours, please call the dispatch office at 905-832-2281 and press 0. 
 


